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September 6, 2018 

Dr. John B. Boone 
Dean of I.E., Accreditation, and Research, 
SACSCOC !ALO 

Wake Technical Community College 
Southern Wake Campus 
9101 Fayelteville Road 
Raleigh, NC 27603-5696 

Dear Dr. Boone: 

Thank you for your letter of June 20, 2018, notifying the Commission of the intent to close the 
one-year Diploma in Surgical Technology, effective August 31, 2018. There are no students 
enrolled in the program, with the last graduation class noted in July 26, 2016. The department 
head, who was the sole faculty member assigned to the program, retired August 2016. All 
equipment connected with the program has been transferred lo other healthcare programs. 

We approve the closure of the Diploma in Surgical Technology, effective August 31, 2018 . 
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Kevin W. Sightler, Ph.D 
Director of Substantive 

KWS/MAC:iy 

cc: Dr. William C. Aiken, Interim President 
Dr. Larry L. Earvin 


